
 
4 November 2024 

  
 
Re: The Rite Journey Program – Return & Homecoming Ceremony – Wednesday 4 December 5:30pm 

       Tappeiner Room, Caritas College 

 

Dear Families   

 

At the start of the year, you were invited to attend the start of the Year 9 Rite Journey Program Calling & Departure 
Ceremony. Each student presented to their families a letter of gratitude, acknowledging all that they are thankful for in their 
experiences so far.  
  
Throughout the year, students have been invited to participate in various learning activities encouraging independence, 
compassion, teamwork, confidence, and life skills development. They have explored social topics, navigated the journey of 
puberty, unpacked the role they play in their communities and identified the people who offer guidance through it all.  
  
To conclude the program, students and parents/caregivers are invited to attend the Return and Homecoming Ceremony, it is 
the final stage of the seven-step program. This will be conducted in the Tappeiner Room on Wednesday 4 December at 5:30-
6:45pm. During this time, students will be acknowledged for their challenge achievements, they will reflect on the year that 
was and finish with a closing experience between families.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Miss Alanah Rowe at the College on 86489700. 
  
Please complete the reply slip below and return to your young person’s class teacher by Friday 22 November.  
  
Yours sincerely   
 
 
 
 

 

Alanah Rowe       Damian Smith      
Assistant Principal      Principal    
Learning & Wellbeing 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------- 

The Rite Journey Ceremonies Return Slip – Rite Journey - Wed 4 Dec (class teacher) 
  

Student’s name: _______________________________________________Class: ___________ 
  
(please circle) will be/will not be attending and we will have _____ people in attendance for the Return and Homecoming 
Ceremony at Caritas College on Wednesday 4 December.  
  
I understand the school currently holds my child’s/young person’s relevant contact and medical details.  I agree to update the 
school if any changes are required to this information.  
  
  
Signed: _____________________________ (parent/guardian)  


